
 

 

 
 
 
 
    Hong Kong Aviation Club 
 
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
HONG KONG(31 May, 2019)  – Following the temporary suspension of all flying operations after 
the helicopter accident on 19 May 2019, the Hong Kong Aviation Club (HKAC) launched an 
intensive Safety Assessment to identify possible safety concerns on our fleet.  
 
Having implemented additional safety checks and mitigation measures in our engineering and 
flight operations, we are now ready to resume limited fixed-wing operation on the 1 June 2019. 
 
The Hong Kong Aviation Club is committed to safety, and we shall continue to do so in all aspects 
of our operation. 
 
The President 
Hong Kong Aviation Club 
 

*  *  *  *  * 
 
The Hong Kong Aviation Club is a non-profit organisation that promotes general aviation and 
provides aviation-related trainingto the public.The Club’s mission is to foster the art of flying light 
aircraft in and around Hong Kong and elsewhere, to promote, motivate, encourage, foster, 
sponsor and provide education relating to aviation sports within the general public and to 
preserve and disseminate knowledge, understanding and appreciation of aviation by linking 
aviation past to the future. 
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